

August 2025

Families, join us at Beaver Creek School as we **learn and grow together!** As the **Ace of Hearts**, you know your children best. During September

conferences, we look forward to hearing about your child's **gifts and talents** so we can grow them together.

Together, we can remind every child they are capable, talented, and can succeed. Here's to a **safe**, **healthy**, **and joyful year of learning!**

Mrs. Wheeler

Just a few reminders!



- *The first bell rings at 7:40am, students need to be in their seats at 7:45 to be counted as present. Tardies will be written at 7:45 am.
- *Our campus is a closed campus and guests need to sign in at the front desk. The first week of school, families can walk students to their classroom. After that, students will need to enter campus through the multipurpose room.
- *The posted speed limit on Beaver Creek Rd approaching the school is 15 MPH, the speed limit is posted at 10 MPH on campus; be aware of your speed while driving on campus. When dropping your student off, DO NOT Park in the drop off area, there are 15-minute parking spots available in the parking lot. The front of the school is designated for drop off and pick up only, it is a NO PARKING ANYTIME area!
- *Crosswalks should be used when walking across the road in front of the school, Pay attention to pedestrians in the crosswalk. DO NOT park or stop in the crosswalks.
- *When picking students up in the afternoon, Parents should remain in their car and students will be called out of the cafeteria to be loaded into your car. Students shouldn't enter the vehicle until it has pulled up between the two crosswalks. It is unsafe for them to walk down the drive to find their parent, please help students understand we are looking out for their safety and well being.
- *When making transportation changes for your students, please try to call in by **Noon**. Students may not use the school phone to arrange for after school activities.
- *It has been exceptional HOT and we are so lucky to have water bottle filling stations on campus. Please send students with a refillable water bottle.

